
Headteacher’s update
Welcome to our new look newsletter. This week has flown by and with the Bank Holiday and local elections it 

has been a bit of an in and out  week. Having said that it has been useful to take stock and begin to plan in more 

detail for the remainder of the term and next academic year. We are still awaiting new guidelines from the 

government and once released we hope this will enable us to have some of the usual summer term events. I will 

inform you as soon as I know.  I would also like to say  Eid Mubarak  to those families celebrating next week. 

Please remember school is open for all other pupils. 

Have a lovely  weekend.

Mr MacGregor
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The Newham School Sports Partnership based at 

Southern Road is a real asset to our school  and of 

course all the other schools in Newham. Did you know 

that they also run training sessions for trainee 

teachers and support all PE leads across the borough 

to improve Sport and PE for all!

A range of sculptures made in 4LP, inspired by 

artist Ai Weiwe

Newsletter shoutout
“ Year One’s learning behaviours this week were fantastic and I really enjoyed trying 
their soup that they made in class!”
Mr. Macgregor



Times Table Rockstars
Congratulations to 3NA and 2TB for their 100% 

status.

Well done as well to 3LV and 5PG for the biggest 

improvements, shooting up from 3% to 87% and 

83% in just one week! 

You’ll be top of the charts in no time!

 

Key Dates

Wednesday 12th or Thursday 13th May
Eid al-Fitr  

(school open for those not celebrating Eid)

Friday 28th May
Last day of term
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Attendance award
3 classes had 100% this week so

massive  well done to 2CD, 5CW and  5PG

Energy Kidz After School Club

We are delighted to inform families that our after school 
provision ‘Energy Kidz’ will be resuming from 

Monday 17th May 2021
3.30pm-6pm

Families can now book for the remainder of the Summer Term via 
the website at 

https://www.energy-kidz.co.uk/breakfast-and-after-school-clubs

@SouthernRoadPri


